
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

AIR TRANSAT 
BADE / PSS 

 
MEDIATION UPDATE 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your IAMAW Negotiations Committee (George Kuehnl, Martin St-Maurice, Nadine Legault, Nathalie 
Beauchamp and Peter Greenberg), and the Company representatives (Dominique Jalbert, Suzanne Lapointe, 
Amélie Jobin and Sylvain Aubin) met in Mediation on September 18, 2017 in front of Helene Madore, mediator.  
 
Your IAMAW Bargaining Committee is pleased to announce that a tentative agreement has been reached! 
This tentative agreement is supported by your Bargaining Committee and is subject to a ratification vote by our 
membership. 
 
As the tentative agreement represents a body of work that began with our first direct bargaining session on 
November 8, 2016, the Bargaining Committee needs to verify all documents with the Company that have been 
exchanged throughout the bargaining process. Following this, the Bargaining Committee will need to prepare 
the highlights of the tentative agreement for presentation to our membership.   
 
Your Union is also in the process of reviewing dates for base meetings for presentation of the Tentative 
Agreement. Once dates and locations of these meetings are confirmed, they will be communicated to our 
membership. 
 
The dates of the ratification vote on the tentative agreement will be determined and communicated after all 
base meetings have been completed. 
 
In addition, the Union will provide further updates as information becomes available. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
George Kuehnl     
General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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